
Redlands Community Hospital encourages visitation to support family members during their  

hospital stay. While visiting, please adhere to the following visitation COVID-19 guidance to  

keep everyone safe and healthy:

•	 Visitation hours are between 9:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m.

•	 Two (2) visitors or support persons per patient will be allowed at the same time.

•	 Visitors must wear a well-fitted surgical face mask over the nose and mouth at all times  
while visiting, in keeping with State guidelines regardless of vaccination status.

•	 All visitors will be screened at the hospital entrance for fever and COVID-19 symptoms  
and must sign in.

•	 Please check with the unit nurse prior to bringing any food, personal items or flowers.  
Restrictions on these items may be an important part of your loved one’s care.

•	 Once inside the hospital, please proceed directly to the patient’s room or  
designated waiting area. Please do not wander the facility.

Emergency Department: 
Visitors are permitted inside the 
Emergency Department. 

Labor and Delivery: 
In addition to support persons(s),  
a doula will be permitted with  
prior arrangements required. 

As of September 17, 2022, visitors are no longer required to show 
proof of vaccination or a negative COVID-19 test for visitation. 

Visitors must continue to comply with CDPH Masking Guidance while 
visiting indoors, as outlined in the State Public Health Order.

Redlands Community Hospital  

General Visitation

Children in Hospital: 
Children under the age  

of 18 will not be permitted  
at this time. 

For additional details, please refer to the Visitation During COVID-19 Pandemic Policy and Procedure document.


